
NSW Group 

Invites you to attend a 

Public Meeting 

For a New Squadron Opening soon in  

 Edmondson Park 

 

 
Date: Friday 21st February 2020 

 
Time: 7pm 

 
Address: 

St Francis Catholic College School Hall 
130 – 150 Jardine Drive 

EDMONDSON PARK  NSW  2174 
 

  
 
Since 1934 the Australian Air League has been teaching young boys and girls nationwide all 
about aviation, while helping them develop important life skills like leadership, discipline, 
self confidence and teamwork.  

We welcome boys and girls from the age of 8 years old from all different cultures and back-
grounds.  Parents and families are welcome to support or even join their local squadron as 
a volunteer.  

Join us for an information night.  Learn about the Australian Air League and get some in-
sight from our officers and cadets on their experiences in the Air League.  There will also 
be information available for the new squadron at Edmondson Park which is opening in 
March. 

We look forward to your attendance. 

 
 

FOR MORE INFORMATION PLEASE CONTACT 
 

Group Field Commissioner Brendan Fox  
 

0405 365 213 (M)  
 

Or email : oc.edmondsonpark@airleague.com.au 
 

First Squadron Meeting night will be 6th March 2020 

mailto:oc.edmondsonpark@airleague.com.au

